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September 22, 2010

The Honorable M. Jodi Rell
Governor

State of Connecticut

State Capitol

Hartford, CT 06106

Dear Governor Rell:

In accordance with Section 4-28b of the Connecticut General Statutes, the Appropriations
Committee has met and has approved the 2010-2011 Low Income Home Energy
Assistance Program Block Grant allocation plan, as amended by the Energy and
Technology Committee. This action concurs with the action taken by the Human
Services Committee. A copy of the amendment is enclosed.

Please contact us if we may be of further assistance.

Sincerely,
Toni Nathaniel Harp John C. Geragosian

Senate Chairperson House Chairperson



LIHEAP Amendment

To modify the 2010/2011 Allocation Plan for the Low Income Home Energy
Assistance Program Block Grant to make it in all substantive respects related
to eligibility and benefits identical to the 2009/2010 allocation plan, except
the furnace repair and replacement program shall be excluded from the
2010/2011 plan.




